Ladies and Gentlemen of the }Judiciary Committee,

My name is Robert Holtz, | reside in Windsor and I'm writing in opposition of H.B 7219,

3-D printed firearms do not have the strength to withstand the enormous pressures generated by the
firing of a cartridge. Turning an unfinished frame or lower receiver into a fully functioning firearm takes
an expertise along with specialized tools and machinery that the average person does not possess.

Banning firearms without serial numbers, manufactured prior to 1968, would rob many legal gun
owners of family heirlooms, and in some cases, valuable antiques.

Respectfully,

Robert Holtz




